Enghouse Systems NEWS

Enghouse Q1 2013 Earnings Release and Conference Call

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Markham, Ontario — (February 27, 2013)

Enghouse Systems Limited (TSX:ESL) announced today that it intends to release its first quarter
Fiscal 2013 results after market close on Tuesday, March 5, 2013 at Enghouse’s Fiscal 2012
Annual General Meeting.

The AGM will be held at The Sheraton Centre, 123 Queen Street West, Toronto, Ontario at 4:30
pm on March 5, 2013.

A conference call to discuss these results will be held:

Wednesday, March 6, 2013 at 8:45 a.m. EST

The conference call can be accessed by dialing the following numbers:

Local/ International: 1-416-849-5525 PIN 41341322#
North American Toll- Free: 1-866-206-0240 PIN 41341322#

This call will also be web-cast and can be accessed at the following web location:

http://event.onlineseminarsolutions.com/r.htm?e=585707&s=1&k=04D2E54382E3236870303326
4DE81A88

The call will be archived for one week and will be available at this same web location following
the call or by visiting the Enghouse website at www.enghouse.com.

For further information please contact:

Sam Anidjar

Vice President, Business Development
Enghouse Systems Limited

Tel: (905) 946-3200

Email: investor@enghouse.com




